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	  ‘Caring, sharing, learning for life’


Headteacher: Mr Steve Varnam

Assistant Headteacher: Mrs Claire Ball

Dear parents/carers,
Medication in School

I just want to take some time to remind families of our school’s policy relating to medication in school. 

It is essential that parents/carers do not send their child into school with medication to administer to themselves during the school day.  Our medication policy clearly states that only medicine which is prescribed by a GP and which needs to be administered 4 or more times per day will be given to children in school by the Headteacher.  Parents/carers must bring any such medication directly to the school office, where you will be asked to complete a short form giving authorisation for the school to administer the medication.  Office staff will then store the medicine in a secure location away from our children.  Please remember that cough sweets and lozenges must NOT be given to children for them to take during the school day. 
It is also imperative that parents/carers do not bring their own medication into school.  This includes paracetamol, aspirin, ibuprofen etc.  Small pills and tablets can easily fall from pockets, or out of bags onto the classroom floor.  Our children are still very young and will often mistake pills/tablets for sweets.

The measures we have in place in school are there to ensure all our children are kept safe from harm.

I know that you will all continue to adhere to our school policy on medication and thank you all for your continued support in this matter.

If you would like any further information about the administration of medications in school, please feel free to download our policy from the school website (http://www.halfwaynurseryinfants.org/Pages/Our_Policies.aspx), or speak to our office staff.

With best wishes

Steve Varnam
Halfway Nursery Infant School


Station Road


Halfway


Sheffield


S20 3GU


(   0114 2482360 / 2472402 (Main School)


(   0114 2470564 (Nursery)


(   0114 2482360 (Fax)


(    enquiries@halfway-inf.sheffield.sch.uk
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